
 

 
 

 

 

 

🌟 Invitation to Industry–Institute-Alumni Interaction Meet 🌟 

 

The Civil Engineering Department, Sardar Patel College of Engineering, 

Mumbai, is pleased to host an Industry–Institute Interaction Meet on 26th 

September 2025 at 3:30 pm (Room 114, SPCE, Bhavans Campus). 

 

The meeting will focus on strengthening collaboration between academia and 

industry through: 

 🔹 Structured internships and student projects  

 🔹 Joint research, consultancy, and testing opportunities 

 🔹 Guest lectures, workshops, and site visits 

 🔹 Exploring MoUs for long-term partnerships 

 

We warmly welcome professionals from the civil engineering fraternity to join 

us and share their valuable insights. 

📅 Date: 26th September 2025 

 🕒 Time: 3:30 pm onwards 

 

 📍 Venue: Room 114, Civil Engineering Department, SPCE Mumbai 

📌 For details & confirmation by 20th September 2025: 

 Dr. Hansa Jeswani | Head, Civil Engineering Dept. |hod_ced@spce.ac.in 

 Dr. A. N. Ghadge | Internship Cell Coordinator | a_ghadge@spce.ac.in 
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